CILMERI COMMUNITY COUNCIL

Tawelfan

37 Parc-yr-Irfon

Builth Wells

Powys

LD2 3NG

cilmericommunitycouncil@gmail.com

22

March 2015

Dear Kayleigh

Many thanks for your recent mail/letter regarding the Cilmeri Monument.

The enhancements that Welsh Government have contributed towards to date (including the study) have been greatly appreciated and have added much to this historic site.

Having discussed the next steps for the site with the Cilmeri Community Council, we very much feel that providing road signage to identify the location of the monument is much needed to help with promotion of the site.

We therefore request assistance from Welsh Government with the provision of signs along the A483 in order to encourage the number of visitors and to spread awareness of the historic value of this site. Also looking to the future to provide funding for the long term enjoyment, conservation and management of the site.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Peter Blower